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Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for HB 4148, the Omnibus Wildlife Bill. As 

an Oregon resident who deeply values our state's natural beauty and wildlife, I 

believe this legislation is crucial for the protection and conservation of the 

environment. 

 

Oregon's natural landscapes are cherished by residents and visitors alike, and we 

must take proactive measures to sustain them. With increasing industrial activities 

and population growth, the need to address human impact on wildlife and mitigate 

conflicts between humans and wildlife has become more pressing than ever. 

 

HB 4148 addresses these challenges comprehensively by proposing measures to 

reduce wildlife conflicts, combat invasive species, mitigate wildlife collisions, and 

respond to wildlife disease outbreaks. By investing in these areas, we can ensure the 

long-term health and sustainability of Oregon's ecosystems. 

 

I urge you to prioritize the passage of HB 4148 and advocate for its full 

implementation. As a constituent, I believe it is essential that our state takes 

proactive steps to protect our wildlife and environment for future generations. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 


